
Keswick-Stornaway 

Keswick-Stornaway Neighborhood Association 
Neighborly News                                                                                                         February 2019 

 

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

                         

                               

    

 

 

 

     

               

   

Quarterly Meeting                     
Thursday, February 21st 

7:00PM 

Join us for our Quarterly Meeting at Balmoral Baptist                                             

Church @ the corner of Kirby Parkway and Stout Rd. 

Guest Speaker 

Mayor Jim Strickland 

 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
  
   February 18th – MPD Community Meeting at      
        the “Guesthouse at Graceland” 7:00pm 
   February 21st – KSANA Quarterly Meeting  
        7:00pm 

   February 25th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

    March 25th - Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
       (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

    April 13th – Easter Egg Hunt (Balmoral Baptist) 
    April 27th – Spring Cleanup 9:30-11:30  
        (Meet at Balmoral Baptist Church) 

    April 29th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
        (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway)   

     May 16th - Quarterly Meeting 

     June 8th – Neighborhood Yard sale 
 

Make a difference! Get involved with your 
Neighborhood Association!!! 

 

Message from the President 

 

Neighbors, 

 

I want to welcome you to the new year and look 

forward to seeing all of you at our first 

Neighborhood Meeting of the year on Thursday 

February 21
st

. We are excited to have Mayor Jim 

Strickland as our guest for the evening. Mayor 

Strickland has just announced his Vision for 

the city with Memphis 3.0  

 

IN OUR THIRD CENTURY, MEMPHIS WILL BUILD 

UP, NOT OUT. 

 

Memphis will be a city that anchors growth on 

strengths of the core and neighborhoods; a city 

of greater connectivity and access; a city of 

opportunity for all. 

 

We appreciate Mayor Strickland and look 

forward to hosting him on the 21
st

.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

David  

 

  

Ridgeway Station News 

 

• Monday, February 18, 2019, MPD Director 

Michael Rawlings and his staff will present 

information and statistics relevant to improving 

safety in our city.  The community is invited to the 

“Guesthouse at Graceland” for this meeting. 

Meeting time is 7:00pm.  

•  Ridgeway’s monthly Neighborhood Watch 

meeting is Monday, February 25, 2019 at 

6:30pm. Guest speaker, Sgt. Echelle Clark, will 

speak about COMEC (Commission on Missing & 

Exploited Children).  Colonel Marcus Worthy will 

address crime in the area. 

 
Remember to call 545-COPS (2677) to report any 

suspicious activity in the neighborhood! 
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Important Numbers 
SeniorBSafe hotline:  274-7477 

To Report a crime – 545-COPS (2677) 

Ridgeway Precinct – 636-4500 

Andrianna Hill  (Neighborhood Watch) - 636-4539  

Mayor’s Action Center – 576-6500 or 311 

(Call MAC to report code violations) 

Storm Drain Problem – 357-0100 

Pothole Problem – 528-2911 

To report littering motorists get the vehicle’s license 

number and call Clean-Up! – 52 CLEAN (2-5326) 

To report unleashed dogs – 363-1416 

To report owners who fail to pick up after their pets – 

576-6721                                                                                                 

For Spanish-speaking officer – 598-4184 

MGU (Multi-Agency Gang Unit- 222-GANG (4264)  

 

 

 

 

Neighborly News 

   ~  Thoughts and prayers go out to the family of 
Ellen Dickson, who recently passed away.  

   ~   In the last year, 15 homes sold in the 
neighborhood with an average sales price of 
$199,020 which is an average of $78.20 a square 
foot.  The average size in the neighborhood is 2600 
square feet.  

   ~   Use 311 for Pot Holes and Curb side trash. Our 
neighborhood is experiencing the usual winter 
occurrence of pot holes and curbside trash. City 
Works will respond within 48 hours to any reports of 
pot holes and within two weeks to ten days on any 
reports of curb side trash when you use 311. You can 
call: 

311 Call Center  
125 N. Main St. Room #438 

311, (901) 636-6500  
 

http//www.MemphisTN.gov or 
 get the Memphis 311 AP from the AP Store. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have something for the Keswick Stornaway Newsletter? 
We’re published 4 times a year and would love to include 
your news, questions or comments. You can email them to: 
ksana.contact@gmail.com or patsym50@att.net .  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Memphis in May joins the city's bicentennial 
commemoration with a new event: Celebrate Memphis 
on May 25, 2019! We'll be honoring our city's rich 
heritage and colorful history as we ring in a new 
century of soul. We have many announcements to 
make over the next few months regarding 
programming for #Celebrate Memphis. 
 

Happy 200th Anniversary   
Memphis! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
 

President - David Smith    

 758-0510  Smithdl55@att.net 

Vice President – Patsy Smith 

 758-0510   patsym50@att.net 

Corresponding Secretary – Julie Wilkins  

 581-5343    jtwilkinsp@comcast.net  

Recording Secretary – Micah Haddad 

xxx-xxxx mysterytrain323@gmail.com  

Treasurer – Roger Meier   

 756-1981    

roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  

Area I Representatives – Ann & Roger Meier   

 756-1981    roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  

Area II Representatives – Hal & Denise Bland  

  757-4376    sharpedhv@gmail.com   

Area III Representatives –  Suzanne and MarkWhite 

 508-4887    whitefamily01@comcast.net 

Area IV Representatives – Marcell & Saeed Nia   

 737-6633    mznia@comcast.net  

 

If you would like to serve on or work with the board on a 

project (or two), please contact any Board Member.  

 
A warm welcome to all our new neighbors!  We hope 

to see you at our Quarterly Meetings and special 

events. 

mailto:patsym50@att.net

